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I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 20-0510 introduced by Councilmembers Cohen, Clarke, Henry, Sneed, Dorsey, Burnett, Middleton, Bullock, Schleifer, Stokes and President Scott.

The purpose of this bill is for adding 2 educators with experience within the Baltimore City Public School  System to the Trauma-Informed Care Task Force; clarifying that one Councilmember  appointed to the Task Force have substantial experience as an educator with the Baltimore City Public School System; clarifying that one Councilmember appointed to the Task Force have substantial experience as a parent with the Baltimore City Public School System;  clarifying that the appointed Councilmember with substantial experience as an educator shall be co-chair of the Task Force; conforming and correcting related provisions; and providing for a special effective date. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation and has determined that it does not negatively affect any of its programs or initiatives.  The PABC defers to those departments and agencies most directly involved.

Based on the comments above, the PABC does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill 20-0510.     
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